
NATURE CLUB 
Although the weather has 

been wintery this week 
Nature Club have already 
found some tiny signs of 
Spring. Take a look at the 
minuscule, pink female 

flowers of the Hazel tree. 
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ERASMUS+ 
We have received some lovely cards from our Erasmus+ 

partners, some are Christmas cards and others are New Year 
cards.  They arrived a little bit late but we have still enjoyed 

looking at them. 

The children have settled back to 
school well after the Christmas break. 
With assembly time being moved to 

just before playtime, when the 
children get to school, they are 

straight into their learning, which is 
working very well. Therefore, please 
ensure that your child is at school for 
8:50am, so they do not miss out on 

their learning. 
 

A belated Happy New Year to you all. 
We hope 2019 is a year of good 

fortune and good health for you all. 
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WRENS CLASS 
Wrens class have been learning about 
The Three Billy Goats Gruff this week. 
We made stick puppets and acted the 
story out! We had lots of fun changing 

our voices.  

WELCOME 
We would like to welcome Miss Guest and Miss Langridge and 

welcome back Mrs Spencer to All Saints. Miss Guest will be 
teaching in Swifts Class, Mrs Spencer in Herons Class and Miss 
Langridge is working with our Year 5 and 6 children. We hope 

they will all be very happy in their new roles. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
KS1 attendance award- The class with the best attendance 

is Wrens. Well done! 
KS2 attendance award- The classes with the best 

attendance this week are Herons, Kingfishers and Eagles 
all with 100% Well done! 

 All classes will be looking after the attendance Yeti for the 
week. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE –  
BAD WEATHER 

We will make a decision as 
soon as possible, as we 
know it is difficult for 

working parents, but we 
have to consider everyone’s 
safety. Please make sure we 

have your current phone 
numbers as we will text you. 

You can also tune in to 
Radio Leicester 104.9FM 

from 6.30am. It is possible 
that we may have a later 
opening and this will be 

announced on Radio 
Leicester.   

 


